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From the Direct Communications Unit " 31 October 2012

Dear Mr Faulkner

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to

thank you for your letter and enclosure of
17 October.

Your correspondence is currently under
consideration.

Yours sincerely

clnn

Correspondence Officer

Mr Adrian G Faulkner



